
  Dear 3rd Grader, 
											 
Our names are Ms. Melanson and Mrs. Roy and we are going to be your third grade 
teachers! You might recognize us from around Underwood.	 Ms. Melanson has been 
teaching 3rd grade at Underwood for a while and some of you may recognize Mrs. 
Roy as Ms. Keeney! She used to teach first grade at Underwood a few years ago. We 
are so excited to be working together in the same classroom this year! 
 
One of our favorite things about the beginning of the year is getting to know each 
one of you! We love learning about the things that you like, your hobbies, your 
families, and so much more! Here are some fun things about us that will help you get 
to know us a little better.	 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Since it has been getting closer and closer to the beginning of the school year, we 
have been focusing on getting our classroom ready for September. We have been 
working really hard and we think you are really going to love our learning space! There 
is so much to learn in third grade and we can’t wait to get started! 
 
You are invited to come in and meet us and see our classroom on Thursday, 
September 2nd at 2:00. Underwood School is having an open house before the first 
day of school. That means that you can come and look around our classroom and get 
to know us a little bit before the first day of school on September 9th. We will meet 
you outside on the blacktop at 2:00 and bring you inside to our classroom!	 
	 
We hope you enjoy your last few days of summer and we are so excited to meet you 
all so soon!	 
 

Kindly, 
			     Ms. Melanson and Mrs. Roy 
 
 
 

 

Welcome to 3rd Grade!  

Ms. Melanson’s Favorites: Mrs. Roy’s Favorites: 

Color:  Blue 
Animal:  Lola (my dog!) 
Food:  Guacamole 
Place:  The beach  
Hobbies:  Drawing & reading 
Season:  Spring 
 
 

Color:  Blue  
Animal:  Giraffes 
Food:  Tacos 
Place:  My home 
Hobbies:  Running & puzzles 
Season:  Fall 
 
 



 

 

Underwood School 
Back to School Supplies 

Grade 3 
2021-2022 

Teachers will be providing school supplies that are not on this list. Please only bring in items that are 
on the list below. 
 
● 5 plastic, two-pocket folders (1 red, 1 yellow, 1 blue, 1 purple, and 1 green) 

● 2 one-subject 8.5 x 11 spiral notebook 

● 1 pencil pouch/box 

● 8-12 marker/colored pencils/crayons (whatever your child prefers to color with, as we will be 
limiting the use of shared materials) 

● Reusable water bottle labeled with child’s name  
 
Teachers would appreciate: 

● Disinfecting wipes 

● Tissues 

● Hand soap (antibacterial) 

● Hand sanitizer 
 
 
 


